
-----Original Message-----
From: AIRWAVERUL@aol.com [SMTP:AIRWAVERUL@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2001 3:21 PM
To: CHarvey@metlabs.com
Cc: Hayahiromi@aol.com
Subject: Re: TCB Services for FCC ID: F5GFP-2300 (Part 1)

Dear Chris: 

This is to confirm your E-mail and our telcon discussion today. 

1]    On behalf of Fuji Photo Film Co., Ltd., this is to confirm that, 
effective with the next revision of the Users Manual for the Subject product, 
and for the Users Manual associated with all similar future products, the 
WARNING CAUTION section (page 2) statement in accordance with FCC Rule 
Section 15.21 will be modified to read, as follows: 

            instead of, "...void your warranty" the concluding phrasing will 
read, 

            "...void the user's authority to operate the equipment." 


